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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
I am writing to invite you to our Year 11 Information Evening on Thursday 16th September. 
This will take place from 5.00pm until 5.45pm in the Arts Centre for Band One (Forms S,U,T,O,N)  
and from 6.15pm to 7.00pm for Bands two and three (A,C,D,M,G,X) 
 
This evening is essential for all Year 11 parents to gain insight into how you can support the learning of your child, 
focusing on exam preparations and our highly effective Boost and Secure programme.  
 
There will be a 45-minute presentation in the Arts Centre followed by an opportunity for parents to speak to key 
staff about the progression of your child within Year 11 and beyond.  
 
Students should attend with their parents/carers. 
 
Programme for the evening: 
 
1. Introductions 
2. Timeline for the year 
3. Standards and Expectations 
4. Changes to exam qualifications 
5. Boost and Secure 
6. How to revise 
7. Rewards 
8. The Prom 
9. 6th Form 
10. Students aiming for grade 9. 
11. Closing statements and key staff 
 
Please email us at Year11@thesuttonacademy.org.uk to confirm your attendance. 
 
The Year 11 team look forward to seeing you. 
 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr K Harker 

Vice Principal 


